
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 24th November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have had a busy 

week continuing to learn about the class 

story ‘Anna Hibiscus’ and then we were 

discussing whether is better to have a big 

or small family. In maths, the children 

have been persevering with adding two 

digit numbers which they have found 

challenging but they are now becoming 

more secure. In geography, the children 

enjoyed thinking about what the school 

building would like from an aerial view 

and we made our own maps for the differ-

ent classrooms.  

Next week,  we are going to be applying 

our skills of adding two digit numbers. 

This will include adding two amounts of 

items in a shop that cost less than one 

pound. This could be something that you 

do with the children at home to help prac-

tise their adding skills. In English, the chil-

dren are going to be writing postcards in 

the role of Anna Hibiscus. In science, we 

are going to be continuing to look at ani-

mals.   

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Maya  

2Franklin:  Jamaal 

2Newton: Anisia 


